The role of the Professional Outreach Committee is to inform people in the medical community and associated health fields about the OA program. We anticipate reaching out to local Bariatric Physicians who work within an institution, or independently, who then may mention OA to others. 
in preparation of future contact with,
we are reaching out to members who have had personal experience with Bariatric surgery
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